
 

 

 Date: December 27, 2022 

 

 

Dear Teachers, Parents, Guardians, Students and 

Well-wishers of St. Xavier’s School, Burdwan, 

 

 

I wish you all a happy and prosperous New 

Year 2023.  
 

Please be informed that January 2, 2023 will be a 

holiday. We will reopen the School on January 3, 2023 

at the usual time. The Unit Test and the ICSE and ISC 

rehearsal Examinations will be conducted as mentioned 

in our School Calendar. 

 

 

 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website : www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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